
 

 

 

December 8, 2023  

Public Notice – Central Darling Shire Council Financial Statements   
 

In accordance with Section 418 (3) of the Local Government Act, the presentation of the 

Council’s Audited Financial Statements will be presented at the Central Darling Shire 

Council Ordinary Meeting on December 13, 2023. Members of the public are welcome to 

view these documents by contacting Central Darling Shire Council.  

Submissions must be made in writing to: The General Manager, Central Darling Shire 

Council, PO Box 165, Wilcannia NSW 2836. Or by email: council@centraldarling.nsw.gov.au  

Submissions close one week after the December Council meeting.    

 
The Financial Statements are included in Council’s Annual Report, on Council’s website.  
https://www.centraldarling.nsw.gov.au/Council/Policies-and-Plans/Annual-Reports 
 

 
Greg Hill  
GENERAL MANAGER 
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